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Mass Schedule,  
 week beginning Saturday 6th August 2022

19th Sunday 
In Ordinary Time

4.15-4.45pm Confessions
5 pm Mass

Cottingley People of The Parish

Saturday 6/Sunday 7
August

9.15am Mass Cottingley Alice and Albert Gough

11.15am Mass Cottingley Tony Hintze (90th Birthday)

Monday 8 August
St Dominic, Priest

No Mass

Tuesday 9 August
St Teresa Benedicta of

the Cross, Virgin, Martyr,
patron of Europe

7 pm  Mass Cottingley Mary Keeley

Wednesday 10 August
St Lawrence,  Martyr

10 am  Mass Cottingley Helen Matthews

Thursday 11 August
St Clare, Virgin

10 am  Mass Cottingley Terry Morgan

Friday 12 August 10 am  Mass Cottingley Fr Dermott Donnelly

The Assumption of the 
Blessed Virgin Mary

Saturday 13/Sunday 14
August

4.15-4.45pm Confessions
5 pm Mass

Cottingley People of The Parish

9.15am Mass Cottingley Mary Healy

11.15am Mass Cottingley Intentions of Tony Hintze

Parish Notices
Temporary Closure of The Sacred Heart 
Church, Bingley from Monday 4th April 2022. 
While the church is closed, estimated at 12 to
16 weeks, all the parish Masses will be 
celebrated at St Mary and St Monica’s, 
Cottingley. 

Pope Francis’ monthly prayer intention for 
August: Small Businesses
We pray for small and medium sized businesses; in 
the midst of economic and social crisis, may they 
find ways to continue operating, and serving their 
communities.

Current Coronavirus Measures: There is no need to book to
attend Mass. Wearing a face covering, sanitising hands and 
social distancing is now voluntary but recommended by 
the Bishops’ Conference (unless you are exempt). 
Parishioners must do what they are comfortable with.

Please email items for the parish bulletin to me (Colin) at 
bulletin@ourladyandstjoseph.org.uk
by Thursday afternoon and I will try to fit your item in.

Foundation Governor Vacancy at St. William’s Primary 
School, part of the Blessed Christopher Wharton Catholic 
Academy Council.
Please contact Fiona Parker, Headteacher of St. William’s 
Catholic Primary School 01274 545743 or email 
office@wil.bcwcat.co.uk if you would like to visit the school 
and obtain further information from the Chair of the LAC, 
Mrs Karen Naik. 
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Please remember in your prayers
all who are sick at this time especially
Derek Armour
Brenda Barker
Lucy Booth
Michael Bradley
Frieda Clapham
Camilla Devanney
Barbara Furniss
Ian Harrison
Elizabeth Hartley
Sheila Jenkins
Liam Kay
Jacob Kinsey
Ria Koetsier
Barbara Leclerc

Patricia Long
Richard Longden
Brian Marie
Christine Matthews
Bridget & Harry McKenna
Philomena McKenna
Paul McMenamin
Joan Meggitt
John Moran
David Ohr
Tony Shipman
Mary Walker
Lisa White

Please contact me (Colin) on 01274 566332 with any 
changes to this list

National Synod – From Parish to Mission
The National Synthesis document is now available to 
download. See dioceseofleeds.org.uk/synod-national-
synthesis-document-released/ for details.

Flame is back! The biggest Catholic Youth event in 
England and Wales is back! Saturday 4 March 2023 at 
the OVO Arena, Wembley. Join thousands of young 
people for a day of music, prayer, worship and talks 
from great speakers and much more. Tickets are £60 
per person (includes return coach travel). Email 
youth@dioceseofleeds.org.uk to book your place!

S.V.P. Lifts to Cottingley Masses during the 
temporary closure of Sacred Heart Church.
Any parishioners requiring a lift to Mass at Cottingley 
should contact 01274 495911 or 01274 569729 and we 
will try our best to help.  (Steve Cook. S.V.P. President)

On behalf of the Parish, TWIG have sent a cheque to 
CAFOD for £900 towards their Yemen Crisis Appeal. 
Thank you all for your support. Also, T W I G has sent a 
cheque for £300 towards the work CAFOD does in 
Bangladesh. The latter sum is the tax rebate received 
from HMRC from Parishioners who have made 
donations through Gift Aid.

World Youth Day: The world’s largest gathering of 
young people will take place in Lisbon, Portugal from 
30 July to 7 August 2023!
Join the Leeds Diocesan Youth Service, and millions of 
others from across the globe for this international 
festival with Pope Francis! Are you 16-30 and interested
in going? To register your interest email  
youth@dioceseofleeds.org.uk 

St Joseph’s school sends a “thank you” to parishioners 
for all of your prayers and support over the past year 
and suggests visiting the school website at  
stjosephsbd.schooljotter2.com to see the RE 
newsletter, [under RE in CURRICULUM]. 
Please note also that there are some places available 
for September.

The Parish Memorial Book
The book has these memories for this week:

6 Thomas Durkin
   (killed in action 1916)
7 Renato DiPippo
8 Austin Monaghan
12 Siobhan Patricia Smith

12 Austin Quinlan
13 Danny Erangey
13 James King
13 Kathleen Ives
14 Cecilia Cartwright

To have your loved ones included in the Parish 
Memorial Book, please send  their name and date 
of death to bulletin@ourladyandstjoseph.org.uk

Sanctuary Candles are lit each week in memory of 
your loved ones. Please keep the following in your 
prayers:
Ernest Harrison
Halpin Family

Harrison & Jennings Families
Kanagarajan & Jeffrey Families

A Prayer for Ukraine
Loving God,
We pray for the people of Ukraine,
for all those suffering or afraid,
that you will be close to them and protect them. 
We pray for world leaders,
for compassion, strength and wisdom to guide their
choices.
We pray for the world
that in this moment of crisis,
we may reach out in solidarity
to our brothers and sisters in need.
May we walk in your ways
so that peace and justice
become a reality for the people of Ukraine
and for all the world.                             Amen.

Bingley Food Bank is currently short of these 
items:  Biscuits, Fruit squash (dilutable), Tins of chic 
peas, lentils or other unusual vegetables, Tins of 
Macaroni Cheese and Tins of Soup.
Also strong carrier bags to pack the food away.

Bradford Catholic Players present “Evita” at 
Yeadon Town Hall. LS19 7PP, from 18th to 22nd 
October.  Tickets (£21 adults, £10.50 children) 
available from Anne Copley, by phone 07305 
632513, email: bcptickets@live.co.uk, online at 
www.ticketsource.co.uk/bradfordcatholicplayers

Catholic Care are offering a free and confidential 
counselling service to members of our Catholic  
community. If you feel that you, a family member or
friend might benefit from counselling support, 
please contact us on 0113 388 5400, 0773 997 5008
or email counselling@catholic-care.org.uk

Children's Liturgy will not be running  during the 
summer. We have had a lovely year with the 
children of the parish and look forward to seeing 
you all again in September! Rose and Liz
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